Message

From: O'Brien, Harry [hobrien@coblentzlaw.com]

Sent: 7/9/2020 9:56:41 AM

To: Royce K. Jones [royce@kbblaw.com]; Christopher E. Jackson [cejackson@cityofinglewood.org]

CC: gustavo.lamanna@gmail.com; Tiffany Wright [fo=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF235PDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=15bcc0260a3c4ba9al78730252adfa02-Tiffany Wri]; Gershwin, Dan
[dgershwin@coblentzlaw.com]; Gerard McCallum [GMcCallum@wilsonmeany.com]

Subject: IBEC

Attachments: Development Agreement-MB Draft 070920-c.docx

Royce and Chris
Attached is a revised draft of the Development Agreement. Please let me know if you have any comments or questions.

Harry O'firien

Coblentz Palch Dulby & Bass LUP
One Montgomery Street, Suite 3000
San Francisco, CA 84104
4157725723 | Office 415-391-4800
hobrien@coblentzlaw.com
www.coblentzlaw.com
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